Dynamics Working Group

December 10, 2002 Report to ROS

· The DWG is beginning work on updating the dynamics data to correspond with the SSWG's Data Set B cases that were posted November 22.

· We are working on setting up a meeting for mid-December to work on recommendations from the Small Signal Stability Analysis study, and updates to the DWG procedure manual.  

· Some additional analysis was done on the effect of governor droop settings on the results of our Responsive Reserve study.  The preliminary report, done by ERCOT staff, concluded that there was no significant change in the original results. As the DWG began to look at the results of the runs that were made, I thought that I would point out to the ROS some observations that may be significant.  The DWG has not yet finalized its comments on the analysis.
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